11/10/2021

ATTENTION PLEASE

The installation of Traffic Calming devices on Glenwood Road between Overridge Drive and
Washtenaw Avenue is planned to begin Monday, November 15 and last approximately two
weeks. The work will be done utilizing part width construction and sequenced as follows:

e Phase 1 — Construction of all devices on the westerly side of Glenwood Road.

o Phase 2 — Construction of all devices on the easterly side of Glenwood Road with only a
portion of the device in the Glenwood/Warwick intersection being constructed in order to
maintain vehicular traffic access to/from Warwick Rd. Exmoor Road will be closed to
vehicular traffic at Glenwood Road and residents will need to use Edinborough Road
and Overridge Drive.

e Phase 3 — Construction of the remaining portion of the device in the Glenwood/Warwick
intersection. Vehicular traffic access to/from Warwick Rd will be maintained on the newly
constructed portion of this device.

The contractor's goal is to perform its construction operations with the least amount of
inconvenience to property owners. On these days two-way vehicular traffic will be maintained
along Glenwood Road except where directly adjacent to the construction where it will operate
intermittently in one direction at a time using flag control.

Based on experience, the success of this work depends upon your assistance. Please kindly
observe the following:

1. Keep the street free of all trash and recycle receptacles and/or bags, and compost carts.

2. If you have a special circumstance that may interfere with this work, please advise the
contractor's site supervisor, Nelson Boatright (734-260-7445), the City’s project
inspector, Carl Emmons (517-605-9342), or the City’s project manager, David Dykman
(734-794-6410 ext. 43685). We will do our best to accommodate you.

Weather and related scheduling conflicts may delay this work. Please visit the following website
to obtain schedule updates.

A2gov.org/TCGlenwood
or
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Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project.

The City of Ann Arbor/Public Services Area/Engineering
&
Cadillac Asphalt LLC


https://www.a2gov.org/departments/engineering/traffic/traffic-calming/projects/Pages/Glenwood-(Overridge--Washtenaw).aspx

